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HARVEST FESTIVAL DONATIONS  

Harvest Festival is always a great opportunity for us to  
support people in the local community.  

Once again we are asking for your help in donating 
items to school to allow us to do this. We then aim to 
make up hampers and deliver them to the local     
foodbank.  

Please send donations into school by Wednesday 2nd 
October. 

As ever we are very grateful for your continued support and generosity! 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite parents / carers and grandparents of the               
children in Year 5/6 to our Celebration Assembly on Friday 18th October 

at 9:15am. The aim of the assembly is to share with you what the              
children have learnt in relation to our first school, value:  

‘Community and Collaboration’ 
Parents of children from other year groups will also be invited to attend 

nearer to the time. 

We are looking forward to seeing you all there and celebrating our first 
half term at Weston Point.   



Parents Evening this year will be held on Wednesday 16th October.  

Letters have been sent home via class teachers this week.  

Please ensure to book an appointment.  

We are looking forward to seeing you there. 

Primary & Secondary 
School Applications  

 

Application to Secondary 2025 

Applications are now open online for parents/carers of children in Year 
6 wishing to make an application for their child to start Secondary 
School in September 2025. 

The deadline for Secondary 2025 applications is 31st October 2024.  
 

Application to Primary 2025 

Applications are now open online for parents/carers of children born   
between 01/09/2020 and 31/08/2021 wishing to make an application 
for their child to start Primary School in September 2025. 

The deadline for Primary 2025 applications is 15th January 2025.  

Don’t miss the deadlines as this is likely to reduce your chances of      
being offered a place at your three preferred schools 
 

If you are unable to apply online please 
email schooladmissions@halton.gov.uk for a paper application 

form, or these can also be collected from any Halton Direct Link   
Office. 

https://cyp.halton.gov.uk/Synergy/Live/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx
https://cyp.halton.gov.uk/Synergy/Live/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx
https://cyp.halton.gov.uk/Synergy/Live/SynergyWeb/Parents/default.aspx
mailto:schooladmissions@halton.gov.uk


STEP 1:  

Download ASDA Rewards 

STEP2:  

Choose us as your school 

STEP 3:  

Shop and ASDA Cashpot will 
donate to school! 

DON’T FORGET TO SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL… 

So far you have helped to raise £134.87 

Thank you for your continued support. 

LOOK SMART AND 
SAY CHEESE ON 

WEDNESDAY 16TH 
OCTOBER 

FOR OUR ANNUAL 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
DAY! 









Congratulations to our Stars of 
the Week this week who are... 

EYFS        Eliza 

Year 1/2      Shihaa 

Year 3/4          Olivia  

Year 5/6      Betsie  

Class 8              Thomas  



Our other awards this week… 

Super Diners: 

Taylen-Rose 

Amber  

Thomas Mc 

Attendance 
Award: 

EYFS: 90.0% 

Year 1: 100% 

Year 2: 97.5% 

Year 3: 97.5% 

Year 4: 95.0% 

Year 5: 80% 

Year 6: 100% 

Class 8: 100% 

 

DOJO Winners: 

Isla K 

Sofia L 

Betty 
 

Golden Smiley                
Winner: 

Thomas 

Line Up Champions: 

Class 8 


